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In this issue:
· Judge’s Ruling May Impact Bus Service
· EEO Thought of the Day
Metro’s Interns Tour Bus Division

Yesterday, over 80 of Metro's High School and College Transportation Career Academy Program Summer Interns were led through a tour of Division 1. This tour was conducted by Transportation Manager Gary Spivack along with his instructor and supervisor team and Maintenance Manager John McBryan, along with his supervisors, store keeper and service attendants. John also engaged the four interns assigned to Maintenance Division 1 to assist in conducting the maintenance portion of the tour for the Gateway interns. The interns were led though a full tour of the transportation operations from markup through the train room to instruction and then on to the bus for a tour of the vault island, through the bus wash and then on to the rest of the maintenance facility. This experience gave the interns an opportunity to see how service is delivered and the reason why we here at Gateway support the Divisions in direct delivery of service to the customers.   

National Night Out

Tuesday August 03, 2010, from 6p.m. to 9p.m., Metro’s Transit Education Programs staff participated in the National Night Out along Metro’s rail alignments in Pasadena, East Los Angeles, Compton, and West Los Angeles, distributing bus and rail safety materials.  Over two thousand people attended the four events and received Metro safety materials.  National Night Out is an event designed to keep people safe and deter criminal activity in neighborhoods National Night Out has existed for over 25years. The events are organized in conjunction with law enforcement agencies, civic groups, businesses, neighborhood organizations and local official’s nationwide. 
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